Sermon Series: Church At Work

Lesson 27: "Unpacking your Camel"
James 1: 9-11

• Jesus and James speak a lot about how the wealthy treat
the
• Jesus and James didn't the way most of their
time taught.
• Jesus and James teach more about how we deal with the
than almost anything else.
were large animals.
Camels were animals.
Some gates were really
• The most well-known narrow gate was called the eye of the
·
• You had to your camel to lead it through
this narrow gate.
• Let's look at 2 points.
• #1 - The poor Christians in their exaltation.
• #2 - The rich Christians boast in their
• Remember we enter the narrow and travel a
narrow path.
Remember to your camel!

Record for August 15, 2021

Sunday Morning Bible Classes 166
Morning Worship 304
Contribution \$12,625.80
Budget \$15,000.00
Wednesday Evening 8/18 164

Elders

Ted Beaver - (940) 691-2943 Ken Keiser - (940) 923-2117 Rob Moore - (940) 447-0653 Lawrence Robinson - (707) 398-1693 Larry Scott - (940) 631-4181

Ministers

Stephen Miller, Children & Family - (920) 602-0565 Chris Swinford, Preaching - (806) 392-1013 Zachary Waugh, Youth - (580) 770-1723

Elder for August 22, 2021 - Rob Moore Elder for August 29, 2021 - Lawrence Robinson

Schedule of Services

Sunday Morning Bible Classes9:00 a.m.Sunday Morning Worship10:00 a.m.Wednesday Evening Classes7:00 p.m.

Office hours: Monday - Thursday 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.

Friday - 9 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.

Telephone Number: (940)692-0032 Email: office@faithvillagechurch.org

mhaws@faithvillagechurch.org (newsletter)

Website: www.faithvillagechurch.org

FVCC Wireless access: Jesus Saves Christians Serve Worship services and Bible classes are available to view live on the Faith Village church of Christ YouTube channel.



Good Morning Faith Village!

If this is your first time with us, welcome!
Thank you for being our guest today.
We're glad you're here.

Congratulations to our College Graduates - Summer 2021

-Zachary Payne graduated from Oklahoma Christian University with a *Major in Broadcast Journalism*.

Cards of congratulations and encouragement may be sent to: 2032 Gloria Ln., WF, TX 76309

-Lauren Taylor graduated from Harding University with honors. Her degree is *Bachelor of Science in Psychology*.

Cards of congratulations and encouragement may be sent to: 6888 Lantana Drive, Keller, TX 76248

You're invited to a
Going Away Get Together for

Jesse & Shandi Hernandez and sons
Saturday, August 28, 5:00 p.m.

In the Youth Center.

Announcements

- **-Ladies Bible Class:** We're excited to begin our time of fellowship and study together in Ladies Bible Class! Please join us on Wednesday, September 8, at 9:30 a.m. for a PROVIDED continental breakfast and time of fellowship. Then at 10:00 a.m., we will visit about our study materials for the year, our table groups, and more. If you have any questions, feel free to visit with Brenda Swinford or Karen Jones.
- -Children's Ministry (nursery thru 6th grade): Treats and Deets: September 8, at 8 p.m. in the Family Center. Parents AND Students are encouraged to attend! Hosted by the elders and their wives, this is an ice cream get together and get to know you.

Sunday Morning Adult Bible Classes through August 29

- -Auditorium: Rob Moore "Things that Build My Faith"
- -FC-3: Dennis Haws Romans
- -Rm 210: Chris Swinford Parenting and Family Class
- -Rm 217: College Age & Young Professionals Continued...

Sunday Evening

- -Sundays at 4 p.m.: Chris Swinford "Understanding and Stopping Addiction" class in the Parlor. Last class will be August, 29.
- -This Evening: Community Outreach. We will have a devotional and instructions that will begin at 5:00 p.m. and last around 20 minutes. We will then split up into 6 different groups for our prayer walk. One group will stay at the building and offer the Lord's Supper at 6 pm to any that need to take it. Other groups will walk to areas in our neighborhood like Cunningham Elementary, Kiwanis Park, Hospice of Wichita Falls and we will take a van to MSU to pray on campus. We plan to be finished by 6:30 pm.
- -August 29: 5th Sunday Immediately following morning worship service, there will be a potluck in the family center. Please bring enough food for your family plus one more family. At the end of the luncheon, there will be a short devotional and song service. Tuesday evening
- -Tuesday Night Men's Bible Study: meets in the Family Center at 6:30 p.m.

Wednesday Evening (7:00 p.m. Class in the Auditorium)

- -August 25: Youth led
- -September 1: New Wednesday Series "Sharing Our Stories"
- -Brown Bag Bible Study: Wednesday evening at 5:30 p.m. in the Family Center. Last class will be August 25.

The Village Youth Upcoming events

- **-Youth Led Devo**: Wednesday, August 25, at 7 p.m. in auditorium. No class in the Youth Center.
- -Monthly Devo: August 29, at 7 p.m. at the Miller's house. Meet at the Youth Center at 6:45 p.m. if you need a ride.
- -Coffee Talks: Resumes August 30, at 3 p.m. Will be meeting at Frank and Joes on Kemp!
- -Fall Calendars are now on the welcome desk in the Youth Center.

EQUIP TEACHING & MINISTRY WORKSHOP

in partnership with HOMEMISSION//
September 10 & 11
18 TOPICS/20 PRESENTORS/54 CLASSES

\$20.00 registration fee. **Tickets, registration, and additional information are available at:** https://equipworkshop.org/
Brown Street Church of Christ, 2471 Brown St., Waxahachie, TX

Please keep the following in your prayers & thoughts.

As of Thursday noon, August 19

Phone number update

Palmer Jenkins (940) 249-6222

Prayer Request

- -Pray for those who are ill with Covid: George Fonville; Lynn Keller; Louis Noey; Robin Noey; Stefan Scott; Dennis Williams (of Mansfield, TX., son of Donnie & Louise Williams)
- -For the brethren of the 7 churches planted in Afghanistan who are in danger
- -Mindy West: health concern

Please Continue to Remember

Lou Ann Kellogg

Good News, Thanks, & Gratitude

-Our great-grandchildren, 5yr. old *Isaac*, and 2 yr. old *Ivy*, have not had a temperature for several days and seem to be feeling good.

Thank you all for your prayers. Love, **Don and Betty Huston**

-Words are inadequate to express our appreciation for your wonderful notes and cards of love and concern for Lou Ann.

They mean so much. *The Kellogg family*

-Thank you for your kindness, support and comforting words. We gratefully appreciate the cards, flowers and kind expressions of sympathy during this difficult time. To our family in Christ at Faith Village Church of Christ, the Romero family greatly appreciates everything you all have expressed and shown. *Romero Family*

4 Ways to Give at Faith Village

Your weekly contribution *or* one time gift can be made with:

- 1 Cash or Check
- 2 From any smartphone, tablet or computer, without installing an app at www.faithvillagechurch.org
- 3 Within the Tithe.ly App
- 4 Bill Pay through your bank